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TERM DATES 2016/17:- 

Friday 5th May 2017 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their hard work 
and effort in class.  

Rec—Lizzie, Y1—Eva, Yr2—Genesis, Y3—Ava, Y4—
Lenny, Y5—Lir, Y6—Zara H 

Message from the head 
This week seems to have flown by with the bank holiday on Monday and 
an action packed week since. We’ve had trips to Camley Street, the Tate 
and to the Farm, as well as all of the fun learning happening in school. 
Thank you for your patience while works are taking place to the entrance 
area. They have almost finished the new fence, however we are awaiting 
the new front gate so that it can be fitted. It is going to be slightly wider 
than the existing one. Until it arrives, we can use the front entrance for 
now, but on the day they install it, we will need to use the back of the 
school for access.  The individual photos have arrived  and they look fab-
ulous. We hope you like them.  If you would like to order photos, please 
complete and return them, along with the correct payment in the enve-
lope provided to the Office by Monday 15th May. Have a great weekend 
and we look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 

easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fleetps/ 

Class List 
The PA have set up a communication system designed to allow them to 
let everyone know about events. For it to work they need a contact 
email address. Please can you give your email address to the class rep 
for your children’s class so they can send you the email invite. Thank 
you. 

Free School Meal Checker 
You may or may not know that many aspects of how schools are 
Funded is affected by the number of children who qualify for free 
school meals (FSM). Whether or not you intend to take a lunch, it 
is really important that we have your child listed correctly so as to 
ensure Fleet receives the funding it should be getting based on 
that measure. If you are unsure, or know you qualify but don’t 
claim a lunch so haven’t registered you child as FSM, we would 
urge you to check. You can come and speak to Lisa in the Office 
who can let you know what you need to do to check or you can 
use a free online tool that will help you check:  

https://pps.lgfl.org.uk/ 

QuadKids @ Parliament Hill 
Track 

Sunday 7th May 12-2pm, registration from 11.30am. 
QuadKids is the England Athletics endorsed athletics format for 
children of all abilities, it is quick, fun and a great way to measure 
progress over time. 
This event is run by qualified coaches and is perfect for children 
aged up to 12 years old. Entry £3, inc. certificate and refreshments. 
No pre-registration necessary, just turn up on the day from half an 
hour before the event starts. 
For further details email Graham Norris on: 

highgateharriers@hotmail.co.uk  

Building Work at the Front Gate 
Thank you for your patience this week while the works are 
being carried out on the entrance area. On Monday next 
week, you will be able to come and go in the morning and 
afternoon through the Fleet Road entrance. However, there 
will be a couple of days where you will need to access the 
school via the back entrance when the new gate is being installed. We 
will keep you posted on which entrance to use. Thanks again. 

Wanted—Chairperson for the PA 
After 2 and a half years heading up the PA Miranda is moving away. The 
PA needs a keen parent to get involved and take on the responsibility of 
leading Class Reps and helping organise school fairs - all of which helps 
to raise around £10,000 to support the children in school. Ben Rudge, 
current Treasurer, will continue to look after finances, and Sarah 
O'Keefe, current Secretary, will continue until the end of this year to help 
with the Admin and meeting organisation. If there are any of you willing 
to take it on, please speak to Miranda (mirandarennie@gmail.com).  

Music Tuition 

At Fleet the children get a rich music education including whole 
class instrument tuition in Years 3 (ukulele), Year 4 (recorders) and 
Year 5 (trumpets and trombones). On top of this there is the    
option for parents to sign up and pay for individual instrument 
tuition in violin, piano, guitar and drums. These lessons are       
provided by the Camden Music Service and the teachers come to 
the school. The lessons are taught during school day.  
Costs are:  
10 x shared lessons = £76.50 per term 
10 x 20 minute individual = £102.00 per term 
10 x 30 minute individual = £153 .00 per term 
There are subsidised places (50% off) for children on Free school 
meals. If you would like to know more speak to Lynley or call the 
Camden music service on 0207 974 7239.  

Web Address: www.camdenmusic.org  
Email: camdenmusic@camden.gov.uk  

Attendance Award 
The award for this week goes to  Reception Class with 98%. 
Well done to them—fabulous!  

Key Stage 2 SATs tests 
Next week our Year 6 children will be sitting the end of Key Stage 2 SATs 
tests. They have been working very hard and we are sure they will do 
their very best.  If your child is in Year 6, please help them this weekend 
by making sure they get a good nights sleep and a healthy breakfast each 
morning—remember we have breakfast club if that would help! The 
timetable for each morning is as follows: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

English  
Reading   
Comprehension 
Paper 

Grammar and 
Punctuation Paper  
& Spelling Test 

Maths  
Arithmetic  
Paper &  
Reasoning  
Paper 1 

Maths  
Reasoning  
Paper 2 
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The winners of the Calendar 
competition for March/April 
were: Adults—Lisa (in the 
office) for the amazing  
photo of the Heron eating a 
frog in the school pond.  
KS1—The colourful parrot 
by Zana in Year 2 
KS2—A family theme with 
joint winners in KS2 Jack’s 
colourful  
parakeet flying 
and Josie’s 
brilliant     
collage of a 
woodland 
meadow   
scene. May’s 
competition is 
now open! 

 

A huge thank you to everyone for helping make the Fun Run such a success-
ful event. From the Parents’ Association for organising and marshalling and 
to the families who supported the children through sponsorship and then 
coming along on the day to cheer them on. It was wonderful to see the chil-
dren giving it their all—some of them may still be running if we hadn’t 
stopped them! If you still have any sponsor money at home, please bring it 
in and we can total up how much we have raised. We’re hoping to be one 
step closer to being able to build and kit out our music technology studio!  
Special thanks to Kate Cohen for these great pics! 
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